
Greetings students, 

We are delighted to share that FSCJ will return to much more normal class 

schedules and operations for Fall Term 2021, which begins on Monday, August 30. 

We know many students have been waiting patiently for this announcement to 

come, so we appreciate you sticking with us. You will be happy to learn that we will 

also continue to offer the “Live Online” option that proved to be a successful choice 

for those of you who were looking for an alternative to in-person or online classes.  

The Return to Campus Plan has been updated to reflect this information, including 

the most recent guidance from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC). Following 

their recent guidance, we will continue to encourage wearing masks indoors while 

on campus, but will no longer require them to be worn. For the health and safety of 

others, masks may be required in small spaces, rooms or buildings when individuals are 

in close proximity with one another. 

We strongly encourage everyone to protect themselves and each other by getting 

the COVID-19 vaccine, which has been proven to be safe and effective in preventing 

the virus. FSCJ will continue to work with our community partners to provide access 

to the vaccines for those that wish to receive it, but you can also find alternate 

locations through the Florida Department of Health website.  

We look forward to seeing you in person and on campus for fall classes! 

Registration for our Fall 2021 Term is open and classes are filling up fast, so register 

now to get the classes you need at fscj.edu/schedules. 

 

https://www.fscj.edu/docs/default-source/covid/students/student-resources/fall-2020-course-modalities_20200716_v07.pdf?sfvrsn=9b158ad5_4
https://www.fscj.edu/docs/default-source/covid/students/student-resources/fscj-student-return-to-campus-plan---2020-07-22_v03-(1).pdf?sfvrsn=d3ef89d5_40
https://floridahealthcovid19.gov/vaccines/vaccine-locator/
https://www.fscj.edu/i'm-looking-for/class-schedules

